December 12, 1955

S. R. Morss Route 3 Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

I am very happy to report to you that your verification report of our December 3rd test broadcast has been received and judged. You can safely add our station to your list of logged stations.

The results of our test broadcast have proven to be very satisfying and we are certainly gratiful to you and your fellow DXers for your cooperation.

Again, for the staff and management of WCCM, thanks for your interest and a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to you and yours.

Sincerely yours,

Bill Varney

DJ

Norman Round Chief Engineer